
Welcome from the Oak Canyon Student Leadership Coalition 

 
Oak Canyon has a coalition of nearly 100 student leaders, in three different groups. Student Council plans and 

executes activities to help students get to know each other, build unity and create school spirit. Hope Squad is 

focused on student mental health and well-being, and the Promotions Team produces a yearbook, videos, and other 

communication pieces to promote the vision and values of Oak Canyon. Together these groups are a powerful 

influence in creating and nurturing our positive school culture.  
 

 
Dear Eagles, 
Welcome, or welcome back, OCJH students! I hope you all had a great summer and are excited to start 

the 2021-2022 school year here at OCJH. Try to get out of your comfort zone, and find ways to have fun 

during the various activities we’ll have this school year. Make some new friends! You never know when 

you might meet a friend for life. My advice to you is to do your best in everything here at school. 

 
Jaeger Gardner, Student Body President 
 


